
We regret that during rehearsals a number of 
cast and crew have been hit by COVID and 
other illness. In spite of our best efforts 
(including rehearsing online), it has proved 
impossible to have the show ready for the 25th 
March. We are very sorry for any inconvenience 
this may have caused you. Owing to theatres 
having been closed for three months, our venue, 
the CC Amstel theater, has a very full schedule 
and no space until later in 2022. This availability 
is during the pre-production period for our 20th 
anniversary show, the musical CABARET. For 
this reason we have taken the difficult decision 
to move Endless Second to the same dates in 
March 2023 - please see table below.


Your tickets have automatically been re-scheduled and remain valid for the same 
day of the week and time, as per the schedule below (except for the Sunday 
evening show).  


We are grateful for your tremendous loyalty to QETC. We hope that we can count 
on your continued support, by accepting the new dates, even if they seem quite far 
away! The table above shows the date you booked for originally and the new date 
that you have been allocated.


If you need additional information you can email us at 
customerservice@Qetc.nl - please do not contact the CC Amstel Theater as 
QETC manages all bookings.  Please use only this email address as we regret 
we are unable to answer queries via other email addresses or social media. 

These are difficult times for theatre and we have already incurred costs that cannot 
be recouped.  We would like therefore to ask for your continued support and 
understanding. If you can, please donate by making a bank transfer to :- 


Stichting The Queen’s English Theatre

NL35 RABO 0140 9685 55

Please mark your transfer with the ‘kenmerk’ Donation. Many thanks QETC


